
 

 

 

 

What a pleasure it was to take 5 of our Anti 

Bullying Ambassadors to Canary Wharf in Lon-

don on Wednesday, to take part in a Diana 

Award Inspire event. The children took part in 

two workshops, met other Ambassadors and 

were presented with their Diana Anti Bullying 

Champion awards. 

Mrs Mugford and I were extremely proud of 

all of the children and their contributions on 

the day. 

  

 

Our new menu starts after half term. 

A copy of the menu is available 

online and from the school office 

How lovely to be invited to  Bromford’s 

school on Tuesday afternoon to have after-

noon tea with some former pupils. 

It’s great to hear that they are still enjoying 

their learning. 

Our Parent forum 

met recently.  

New class reps 

were allocated. All 

classes have a rep-

resentative apart 

from Pink class and Silver Class. Parent forum reps will be on 

the next newsletter, but if you would like to represent Pink or 

Silver class, please see class teachers or Miss Danniells. 



 

 

It was the turn of our younger children to represent the school at a Mini Ath-

letics event on the 20th October 2015 with 4 other Wickford Schools.  12 chil-

dren from years 1 and 2 took part in 5 events—speed bounce, target throw, 

standing long jump, shuttle runs and team relays.    

They put into practice what they had learnt in their training sessions and all 

performed with great enthusiasm and skill. 

Overall our year 1 team won the standing long jump, target throw, shuttle run 

and relay.  While the year 2 team won the target throw and shuttle run events. 

Individual winners were: 

Year 1 1st place boy—Troy Austin 

Year 1 1st place girl—Lexi Dawson, 2nd 

place girl—Lexi Hollis 

Year 2 1st place boy—George Hayward 

Year 2 1st place girl—Rosie Vizard 

We will be selling  Poppies and  other Poppy  

items after half term.  

If you would like to donate to this appeal 

please go to the school office. 

Thank you for FAPS for our four new 

class projectors which were installed 

this week. We are currently up-

dating other areas of our ICT re-

sources across the school, we will 

keep you updated. 


